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DAVENPORT SCHOOL DISTRICT

801 7TH - DAVENPORT WA - 99122
(509) 725-1481

MEMO
August 30, 2021

School Board Directors

Jim Kowalkowski, Superintendent
Chad Prewitt, Secondary Principal
Noelle Carstens, Elementary Principal

Recommendations for Hire:
Instructional Paraprofessional

We highly recommend that Mr. John Doyle be hired to fill our instructional
paraprofessional position opening. This position will work with students preschool
through middle/high school.

Mr. Doyle has worked in the district over the last few years as a substitute
paraprofessional for grades TK-12, as well as emergency substitute teacher. He
also has experience working with youth through a variety of community youth
programs and activities.

Mr. Doyle brings a dynamic and multifaceted skill set that will benefit all students
preschool through middle/high school. Through his substitute work experience
Mr. Doyle has demonstrated his ability to connect and build relationships with
students. Mr. Doyle is enthusiastic, a team player and works well with students.

We are very excited to have John join our school district staff!



